
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

P.O. Box 241, Northbrook, IL 60065-241, USA    ●    www.polishengineers.org 

 

All members and friends of Polish-American Engineers Association are cordially invited to attend our meeting. 

 

DATE:     Friday, January 18th, 2019 

 

TIME:   Doors Open 7:30 p.m.; Business Meeting begins 8:00 p.m. 

 

PLACE:   Our Lady Mother of the Church 

  8747 W Lawrence Ave. 

  Chicago, IL 60656 

 

SPEAKER:      Mr. Krystian Gebis 

 

TOPIC: AI Powered Trucking Assistance 

  

 

 

  Mr. Krystian Gebis 
 

 Mr. Krystian Gebis is co-founder and CEO of Autobon AI, 

a (2018) Techstars Mobility-backed company building a self-

driving autopilot system for semi-trucks.  Mr. Gebis graduated in 

2016 from the University of Illinois at Chicago, with a B.S. in 

Computer Engineering, and a focus on Autonomous Navigation 

and Computer Vision. 

 While in school, Mr. Gebis already began working as a 

Software Engineer at Auro Robotics, creating a Robotic Operating 

System Package that integrates with Open Street Maps to generate 

both 2D and 3D road maps; as well as Head of Software 

Engineering at Chicago EDT Robotics, developing the software 

for an entire in-housed robot called Scipio, for the international 'Intelligent Ground Vehicle Competition’ 

(which won 3rd Place out of 40+ universities).  Also while in school, in 2016, Mr. Gebis co-founded Autobon, 

AI. 

 

 

 

PAEA Announcements 
 

MEETING LOCATION 

Our Lady Mother of the Church 

   8747 W Lawrence Ave. 

   Chicago, IL 60656 

 

P O L I S H - A M E R I C A N  E N G I N E E R S  A S S O C I A T I O N  
 

 

  FOUNDED IN 1934 



 
 

The entrance closest to our room is at the back of the church (Green arrow)- the best parking location is off of 

Oakview Ave, behind the church (Red box): 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 

 

2019 MEMBERSHIP DUES 

 

There is again no change is dues for 2019: $70 per year, senior citizens and students $35 per year. 

 

We ask that everyone pay their dues as soon as possible, as this is our source of operating funds.  Thanks 

to those who have already paid!  Membership Cards will be provided to all those who paid their dues. 

Questions?  You may inquire at the meeting or send an email to: administration@polishengineers.org 

You may send your dues directly to our Treasurer: 

 

Mr. Marek Rozwadowski 

5718 W. 84th Street 

Burbank, IL 60459 

 

You may also pay your dues at our meetings, and receive your Membership Card immediately. 

 

Again, dues are critical in supporting the work of the PAEA- thank you for your support. 

 

>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 

 

Mass in Memory of our Brother Jacek Szóstka 
 

 For the 1st anniversary of our brother Jacek Szóstka’s passing, there will be a mass Sunday, 20 January, 

2019 at 12:30pm, at St. Zachary Church (567 W. Algonquin Rd., Des Plaines, IL  60016).  We lost a great 

Engineer, great supporter, and great friend 17 January, 2018.  All are welcome to come and share in this solemn 

moment of prayer and reflection.  May his Soul rest in Peace… 

  

>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 

 

2018 Gwiazdka / Christmas Celebration 
 

 Sunday, 16 December, 2018, the PAEA continued our wonderful, long-standing tradition of celebrating 

Christmas together (as an extended family!).  It was a wonderful evening, filled with the joy of the season, good 

company, good food, and a ‘surprise’ visit from St. Nicholas! 

 We would like to thank all who came, for making the evening special.  We would also again like to 

thank our Sponsors: Collins Engineers, Mr. Stanley Witczak, and Mr. Krzysztof Chelminski; as well as all those 

who donated artwork and other items to our Silent Auction: Mrs. Danuta Szymulanski, Mrs. Wieslawa 

Misiewicz; Dr. Jan Plachta, and Mr. Marcin Chojecki.  We would like to thank all those who worked hard to put 

the event together, including the PAEA Administration and members.  Finally, we would like to thank St. 

Nicholas (Mr. Chojecki) for warming our hearts, making us laugh, and most importantly bringing joy to our 

children. 

 In the end, we raised $2354 for our Ralph Modjeski Scholarship Fund!  Thanks again to everyone! 

  

>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:administration@polishengineers.org


4th World Congress of Polish Engineers & 26th Congress of Polish Technical Specialists – 

Krakow, Poland - 13-15 June, 2019 
 

 June 13-15, 2019 will be held the 4th World Congress of Polish Engineers & 26th Congress of Polish 

Technical Specialists, in Krakow, Poland.  All PAEA Members and sympathizers are invited (even encouraged) 

to attend. 

 The Program (in Polish), entitled “Engineer of the Future,” will include the following Sessions: 

 

Engineer of the Future on the 100th Anniversary of Regaining Independence 

Polish Engineers’ Contribution to Independence 

Engineer and Education 

Engineer and Environment 

Engineer and Medicine 

Engineer in the World of Machines (Industry 4.0) 

Engineer in IT 

Engineer and Transportation 

 

 For more information, and to register on-line, please see (in Polish only): 

 

http://www.szip.org.pl/ 

  

>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 

 

2019 Summer Picnic – 13 July, 2019 
 

 A reminder that our 2019 Summer Picnic will take place Saturday, July 13, 2019 (beginning at 1pm @ 

Fourth Lake Resort, as usual).  Please mark your calendars, and as always, invite friends! 

 More information will be available as we get closer to the date. 

  

>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 

 

Member News/Update 
 

 We would like to remind everyone that we are looking for achievements of as well as other noteworthy 

news about our Members (that’s you!).  Please send us information about yourself or another Member (please 

ensure they agree to have this information publicized) to contact@polishengineers.org.  We will publish in the 

next Bulletin available. 

 

>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 

 

Job Postings – Please Send 
 

 As part of our mission of mutual support, we would like to offer job openings to our Members.  Please 

send any openings you know about to contact@polishengineers.org.  Please let us know where it is OK to post 

(our website in Members Only, our public page; Facebook, LinkedIn pages, etc. 

 We would also like to post on our website (in the Members Only section) links to job listings of 

companies in our network.  So please send those as well.  We would like to list your name next to the link, so 

those applying through those links can have a reference person to cite.  Please let us know if you would rather 

not be listed. 

 Thank you in advance to taking time now to send us this information, which supports our common 

mission! 

http://www.szip.org.pl/
mailto:contact@polishengineers.org
mailto:contact@polishengineers.org


 

>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 

 

Reminder- Polish American Engineers Association on LinkedIn! 
 

We would like to remind our Members & Supporters that the PAEA is on LinkedIn: 

 

www.linkedin.com/groups/12032140 

 

 Check out our Group, become a member, and post interesting and relevant content.  The more active we 

are, and the more interesting information we post, the more likely we are to attract others to our Group, in 

addition of course to the benefits of inter-Group communication. 

 

>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 

 

Reminder- the Polish American Engineers Association on Facebook 
 

We would also like to remind our Members & Supporters that the PAEA is on Facebook: 

 

https://www.facebook.com/Polish-American-Engineers-Association-PAEA-1153830014674800/ 

 

Please check it out, and help us keep it active by ‘like’-ing and posting interesting material. 

 

>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 

 

Next Meetings 
 

 Our Spring 2019 Meeting schedule is as follows (same time & location as last year- listed above): 

 

15 February, 2019 

15 March, 2019 

12 April, 2019 

10 May, 2019 

 

http://www.linkedin.com/groups/12032140
https://www.facebook.com/Polish-American-Engineers-Association-PAEA-1153830014674800/


Special Interest 
 

 If anyone has an item of Special Interest to the PAEA Membership and sympathizers, please sent the 

details to contact@polishengineers.org for inclusion in the next (monthly except for June-August & December) 

published Bulletin. 

 

Lira Dancers “A Polish Celebration” 
Saturday, January 19, 2019; 3pm & 7:30pm (111 W Campbell St, Arlington Heights, IL  60005) 

 

 The Lira Dancers invite all PAEA Members and sympathizers to “A Polish Celebration,” this coming 

Saturday, 19 January, at the Metropolish Perfoming Arts Centre.  There will be two shows: 3:00pm and 

7:30pm.  Tickets $30.  To order, call (847) 577-2121 or visit: 

 

http://www.metropolisarts.com 

 

American Institute of Polish Culture 47th International Polonaise Ball 
Saturday, February 9, 2019; 7pm (4525 Collins Avenue Miami Beach, FL 33140) 

 

 The American Institute of Polish Culture invites all PAEA Members and sympathizers to the 47th 

International Polonaise Ball, celebrating the historic alliance between Poland and Hungary.  For more 

information, and to purchase tickets, please see: 

 

http://www.ampolinstitute.org/polonaise.html 

 

Art Deco Affair @ The Polish Museum of America 
Saturday, February 9, 2019; 7pm (984 N. Milwaukee Ave., Chicago, IL 60642) 

 

The Polish Museum of America invites all PAEA Members and sympathizers to an unforgettable 

evening celebrating an era of great artistic accomplishment. 

 

Art Deco Affair, February 9th, 2019 at 7pm at the Polish Museum of America, pays homage to a bygone 

era.  DJ Piotr and DJ Bogdan will play retro covers and classics. Exclusive reproductions from the Museum’s 

Art Deco era collection will be for sale for the first time ever. Tickets are $50 per person, $40 for members and 

include 2 drinks, delicious bites, and a Photo Booth.   

There will be a VIP event at 6 pm with fine wine, appetizers, and a special presentation. Tickets for the 

VIP event are $100. All proceeds go to the care of our beautiful Museum. 

Items from the PMA’s Art Deco Collection will be on display during the event. 

 

For more information, please see: 

 

https://www.polishmuseumofamerica.org/?event=art-deco-affair&event_date=2019-02-09 

 

For tickets: 

 

https://www.brownpapertickets.com/event/4049575 

 

https://www.facebook.com/events/296724437634518/ 

 

 

 

 

mailto:contact@polishengineers.org
http://www.metropolisarts.com/
http://www.ampolinstitute.org/polonaise.html
https://www.polishmuseumofamerica.org/?event=art-deco-affair&event_date=2019-02-09
https://www.brownpapertickets.com/event/4049575
https://www.facebook.com/events/296724437634518/


68th Annual Polish Physicians Ball 
Saturday, February 16, 2019; 6pm @ The Ritz Carlton Hotel (160 East Pearson Street, Chicago, IL 60611) 

 

The Polish-American Medical Society cordially invites all PAEA Members and sympathizers to its 68th 

annual Polish Physicians Ball, Saturday, February 16, 2019.  Sponsorship opportunities are also available. 

For more information and tickets, please see: 

 

http://www.zlpchicago.org/68th-annual-physicians-ball/ 

 

 

 

www.polishengineers.org 

http://www.zlpchicago.org/68th-annual-physicians-ball/
http://www.polishengineers.org/

